
 

 

 
 20th December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

What a term it has been at Rosherville with the children working together and exploring so 
many different learning experiences. Yesterday, your child bought home a selection box 
which was donated by T.S. Horlock & Son Funeral Directors. They were so pleased with the 
beautiful window display that was created by all of the children at Rosherville, along with Mrs 
Carter and Miss Horrobin that they wanted to thank the children.  

   

 

Donaldson and Dahl Nativity  

This week we were lucky enough to experience the Donaldson and Dahl production of ‘The 

Nativity’. The children spoke and sang beautifully and had clearly tried very hard to learn all 

their words. We were very proud of such a polished performance.  

 

Winter wonderland 

The first Winter Wonderland at Rosherville was a resounding success with the children having 

a great time and experiencing lots of different creative activities, which developed many of 

their existing skills and talents. The children told us how much they enjoyed the day and the 

community feel was wonderful, when we all joined together with parents and wider family to 

celebrate through sharing Christmas songs.  

The addition of headbands and glasses to the annual Christmas lunch also created some 

marvellous memories for everyone. 

 



 

Term 3 Clubs  

Term 3 clubs will be as follows: -  

Monday – Years RECEPTION/1/2/3  Funky Fingers 

Monday – Years 4/5/6  Art Club 

Tuesday – Years 1/2/3  Lego Club 

Wednesday – Years 3/4/5/6  Choir 

Thursday – Years 1/2/3  Book Worms 

Thursday – Years 4/5/6  Maths Games 

Friday – Years 1/2/3  Music 

Clubs will start week beginning 13th January 2025 and will run until 28th March 2025.  You 
can book these via your child’s Arbor account under ‘Clubs’.  Booking closes on the 8th 
January 6pm.  Clubs are based on a first come, first served, spaces are limited due to 
space. 

 

 

Farewell 

We say a ‘Fond Farewell’ to Mrs Hicks as she leaves to go on Maternity Leave today.  We 
will all miss her and wish her the best of luck with her new arrival.  We will of course, keep 
you all informed once the baby arrives. 

 



 

Thank You & Merry Christmas 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all the parents and carers for their kind gifts this 
year, which are always greatly appreciated.  A special thank you also goes to the Friends 
of Rosherville who have made the lovely gift that your child is bringing home today.  Their 
hard work and dedication really shows through this lovely present.   

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a Peaceful 

New Year.   

Term Dates  

We look forward to seeing you all back at school on Tuesday 7th January 2025.  

 

 
Dates For Your Diary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates  
 
Year 6 SAT’s – Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025.  
Year 6 Residential – 6th – 9th June 2025 
 
Yours faithfully 
Mrs Roddan 

 
Headteacher 

Term 1 
7th January Return to School  

Usual times 8.45am – 3.15pm 
24th January O2 Visit for the Choir to Young Voices 

31st January Winter Disco 
KS1 – 3.15 – 4.15pm 
KS2 – 4.30 – 5.30pm 


